Le Visage ENT & Facial Plastic Surgery LLC has annual Beauty in Giving
Campaign to Benefit the Children’s Inn of the National Institute of Health .
(Bethesda, MD-December 1, 2009)

Contact D. Taylor , 301-897-5858

Duane J. Taylor M.D., the Medical Director of Le Visage ENT & Facial Plastic
Surgery, LLC, Bethesda, Maryland, enjoys helping his patients put their best
“Fresh Face Forward for the Holidays”. However, he also believes in the spirit of
giving as we step into the holiday season and he kicks off the annual Beauty in
Giving campaign for Le Visage. Each year for the month of December, he gives
a portion of all his revenues generated from cosmetic or aesthetic treatments,
procedures or products to the Children’s Inn of the National Institute of Health.
The Children’s Inn at the National Institutes of Health is a residential "place like
home" for sick children and their families. Children come from across the country
and around the world to stay together with their families in The Inn’s healing
environment while receiving groundbreaking medical treatments at the NIH, the
world’s leading biomedical research center. While the NIH takes care of the
child’s medical needs, The Inn tends to the child’s heart, soul and spirit. For more
information about The Children’s Inn see www.childrensinn.org .
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